
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING SECURITY SERVICES CONTRACTS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Solvay Union Free School District will hold a public hearing at 

Solvay Union Free School District Office, 299 Bury Drive, Syracuse, at 6:00 p.m. on June 12, 

2023 at the 299 Bury Drive, Syracuse, concerning the proposed contract to provide School 

Resource Officer services between the School District and Town of Geddes, and the proposed 

contract to provide Special Patrol Officer services between the School District and Village of 

Solvay.  The public is invited to provide input regarding the development of these contracts at 

the public hearing.  

 


